
 

 

 

May 13, 2021 
 
College Performance Measurement Framework By-law Changes 
Council approved proposed by-law changes for public consultation. The changes stem from the 
CPMF requirements and would require that all candidates running for election to CRPO Council 
complete the orientation modules as part of the nomination process. They would also create a 
minimum waiting period for registrants who wish to run for election to CRPO Council after 
resigning from a responsible position with a psychotherapy professional association. For more 
information and to provide feedback, click here. 
 
Public Member Appointment 
Council appointed Sherine Fahmy, newly appointed public member, to the Inquiries, Complaints 

and Reports; Nominations & Elections; and Quality Assurance Committees. All members of 

Council sit on the Discipline and Fitness to Practise Committees. 

Executive Limitations Policy: Council Registrar Relationship 
Council approve by consensus the Council Registrar Relationship policy. This is an operational 
policy that has been codified in order to hold CRPO accountable. The policy is posted to the 
CRPO website. 
 
Other items discussed: 

• Regulatory risk 

• Succession planning 

• Board evaluation 

https://www.crpo.ca/college-performance-measurement-framework/
https://www.crpo.ca/public-consultations/
https://www.crpo.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/ELP-Council-Registrar-Relations-October-23-2020.pdf
https://www.crpo.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/ELP-Council-Registrar-Relations-October-23-2020.pdf

